State of South Carolina
®ffice of the Governor

Nixkt R, HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLumBpia 29201

February 24, 2016

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
Mr, Tom Rask
tom@rask.com

Dear Mr. Rask,

On February 3, 2016, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for the
following records:

(1) “Any lists of e-mail addresses of more than 100 recipients that the [Glovernor, or staff on
her behalf, sends mass e-mails to.”

(2) “The e-mail address[es] of people who have filled out a form requesting ‘Help with a
State Agency’ One place people can request such assistance is [the Governor’s website,
www.governor.sc.gov, Contact Us, Need assistance with a state agency?]”

(3) “The e-mail address[es] of people who have signed up for ‘South Carolina eNewsletters’
One place people can request such assistance is [the Department of Parks, Recreation and
Tourism website, www.discoverSouthCarolina.com, Sign up for the eNewsletter]”

With regard to Item (3), our office does not possess records responsive to your request. You
may wish to contact the South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation and Tourism, the public
body that may be in possession of records responsive to your request and that can be contacted at
the following address:

South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation and Tourism
Office of the Director

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

With regard to Items (1) and (2), our office has identified records responsive to your request. Be
advised that our office will provide any and all records in our possession that are responsive to
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your request, subject to any exemptions or redactions as allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-40(a)
of the South Carclina Code of Laws or as is otherwise exempt from disclosure by statute or
regulation or prohibited from disclosure by court order.

Due to the high volume of Freedom of Information Act requests received by the Governor’s
Office and the significant costs associated with producing the requests, our office will charge a
reasonable cost for searching and copying records as allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-30(b).

Our office is in the process of compiling responsive records to determine an estimated cost. You
will be notified as soon as cost estimates have been determined.

Sincerely,
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Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
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